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SEN Annual Reviews Update 

Dear Parent/ Carers, 

Any child, who has a Statement of Special Educational Needs, must be reviewed each year. This is 

known as an Annual Review. This Annual Review is to ensure that the needs of the child are still being 

met and to consider the appropriateness of the placement and the actual statement itself. These 

Annual Reviews are carried out in school.  

SEN Annual Reviews will now be facilitated online through the EA Connect Portal. This will enable 

parents to complete their Parental Contribution Document online. 

Parents will receive an email inviting them to attend the Annual Review meeting in school and a link to 

the EA Connect Portal where they can submit their contribution on how they feel their child has 

progressed over the past year. 

Support is available for parents and carers submitting SEN Annual Reviews online through EA Connect. 

The #GoONNI team is hosting drop-in digital assistance clinics on Monday 13 November. Please see 

attached link to a document detailing these clinics: 

file:///C:/Users/jenni/Downloads/EA%20Connect%20-

%20SEN%20Annual%20Reviews%20Info%20for%20Parent%20and%20Carers%2009.11.23%20(2).pdf  

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact Miss J Doherty (SENCo) -

jdoherty742@c2kni.net 

Kind regards 

Miss J Doherty (SENCo) 
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